

Sarah Mayer Public Comment - LEAP



From: Lori Lander Goodman <lorig@leapcentralcoast.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:45 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Lori Lander Goodman

Subject: In Support of Glen Annie Housing proposal - for Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am not able to attend today's meeting, but I wanted to express my strong support in favor of the Glen Annie housing proposal. This proposal will positively impact families and employers. It is a GREAT use of the space. I live in the neighborhood and will be directly affected by the housing. Even though it may mean more traffic, the benefits to our community and our county far outweigh the costs.

As an employer, I can tell you that I have lost many excellent preschool teachers and childcare workers because there is no housing availability. I love the idea of housing being available close to our place of business.

Please vote in favor of rezoning the Glen Annie Golf Course for housing. It's a great plan and it is time!

Sincerely, Lori Goodman 15 Daffodil Lane Goleta, CA 93117

Lori Lander Goodman, MSW Executive Director, LEAP: Learn. Engage. Advocate. Partner. 805.705.6998 cell (preferred) Leapcentralcoast.org



ROOTED IN ISLA VISTA, NURTURING CENTRAL COAST FAMILIES

Learn • Engage Advocate • Partner

Aprender - Participar - Abogar - Colaborar